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Commodore
Don Harris

Thanks to all the members who partic-
ipated in the election and attended the
annual meeting on September 13.
Successful candidates for election or re-
election to the Board of Governors were
Rick Henderson, Bob Zeiher, Rick
Myers, and Don Day. Also, Scott Evans
has been appointed to complete the
remaining one year of a vacated posi-
tion. Congratulations to all.

Thanks also to the many people who
helped with the Commodore’s reception.
Signature soups by Ed and Sondra

_ 3allenger, Ed Skoch, Donna Parker,
Will Price, and Gayle Mulvey made for
a “souper special” event, not to mention
the made-to-order fried bologna sand-

wiches by Commodore Price. Sue
Zeiher’s homemade bread rounded out
the event. Chef Matt’s help with the
preparations was invaluable, as was the
planning and coordination by my wife
and “first mate,” Sue Harris.
Immediately following the annual
meeting, the new Board of Governors
met briefly to elect the flag officers for
the coming year. Rear Commodore
Rick Henderson was elected to the posi-
tion of Vice Commodore, and Governor
Bob Zeiher was elected to the position
of Rear Commodore. As your Com-
modore, I look forward to working with
these gentlemen, as well as the rest of
the board, for the betterment of BLYC.
Governors’ duties have been assigned
as follows:
Bar & Kitchen — Vice Com. Rick
Henderson
House & Grounds — Rear Com. Bob
Zeiher
Entertainment — Gov. John Sproat
Junior Sailing — Gov. Gayle Mulvey
Membership — Gov. Chas
McClenaghan
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Race & Regatta — Gov. Rick Myers
Docks & Rentals — Gov. Don Day
Log & Publications — Gov. Scott
Evans

Some Fleet and Committee chair
appointments are pending, but those
completed thus far are:

Fleet Captain — Stone Parker

Fleet Surgeon — Dr. John VanGilder
Fleet Chaplain — Fr. Mike Gribble
Auditor — Bob Baldwin

Antique Boat Show — Com. John
Sproat

Classic Car Show — Rear Com. Bob
Zeiher

Good Neighbor — Com. Joe Campbell
Gun Club — Lee Glenn

Seawall — Gov. Rick Myers
Snowball Regatta — John Watson

This my first log article as
Commodore is also my last article as
Bar & Kitchen governor. Progress has
been made, but much remains to be
done. 1 am confident that Vice Com.
Henderson, working along with Chef
Matt, will continue to improve the B&K
operation and provide the service, quali-
ty, and reasonable pricing that our mem-
bers want and deserve.

In closing, it has been my honor and
privilege to work with Commodore Will
Price. His leadership, dedication, service
to BLYC, and especially his friendship
are greatly appreciated.




Bar and Kitchen

First, I would
like to thank the
membership and
the Board for the
support I received |
during the recent '
election process.
I look forward to
working with a

ﬁlr?at Board again Governor
is year. Rick Henderson
As you see, |

have moved my duties to the Bar &
Kitchen area. I welcome any ideas and
suggestions members may have to
improve product and services to the
membership. Perfection indicates that no
improvements are needed. I am not
aware of any area of the club that is per-
fect, so our goal will be to continue
improving on what we have developed
over the years.

I look forward to working with Chef
Matt who has some very fine experiences
that will be to our advantage. Many
members and guests were impressed with
Matt's offerings at a wedding and other
special events we have recently hosted. I
am excited with the possibilities for the
upcoming year.

As always, please do not hesitate to
discuss concerns or ideas with any mem-
ber of the Board. We are all here to serv-
ice the membership to the fullest and will
do whatever we can to help you have a
pleasant experience.

Take care,

Docks & Rentals

This is my last article as Docks and
Rentals Governor.

I am pleased to report that all the
docks are in good shape and most are
rented. However, there are still a few
docks remaining in the boat yard. If
you are thinking of storing your boat
there for the winter, you should act
quickly! They will soon be gone!

I want to thank you all for returning
me to the Board of Governors and

RETIRED! Thankg_WiIl & Paula

Off we go to
start a brand
new year at
BLYC. My goal
this year is to
plan events
which will
attract as many |
members and
guests to the
Club as possi-
ble. Please con-
tinue to let me know what events and
entertainers you would like to see at
BLYC. Come often and bring your
friends!

We start October with a traditional
Octoberfest on October 10. This year
we honor our wonderful former Chef
Hans Kamphow. He loved the
Octoberfest which he started and did a
great job. We will feature a buffet with
all the German favorites, plenty of beer
and music by the Chris Weiss Polka
Band. Come on out for a great time.

Governor
John Sproat

wish to thank
my fellow
Governors for
their confidence
in me by elect-
ing me Rear
Commodore.

I am looking
forward to my
new job as
House &

Governor
Bob Zeiher

X

Family movie night is October 23.
The 7:30 pm feature presentation is
“Ghostbusters”.

We bring back “The Haunted Yacht
Club” from 1-5pm on October 31.
Commodore Geiger does a terrific job
decorating the basement of the Club
which is scary enough on its own.
“Mommy that’s a fake spider isn’t it!?”
That night we have our traditional
Halloween costume party and dance.
The entertainment is the great “Rick
Boals and the Soals Band.”

Coming up in November is the
“Boley and Fink Duo” on November
7, Family Movie Night on November
13, and the popular “Beat Michigan
Party” on November 20 with the super
“Paul Clark Band.” Please remember
we have all the Buckeye games home
and away on our big screen televi-
sions.

See you at the Club ... often,
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Grounds and I am counting on your
help as I have always had it in the
past.

Work Day will be Sunday, Oct.25.
Please be there to help us prepare for
the winter months.

Wtw .2,
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Membership

I hope that all of you and your fami-

ies had a very enjoyable August and
September. Don’t forget to share the
experiences you have at the Buckeye
Lake Yacht Club with your friends and
family. We have a great program for
junior sailing and adult sailing. The
Club Elections for Board Members for
the 2009/2010 year has come to an end.
Congratulations to those new to the
Board and to the incumbents. I was
sorry to have missed this as I was out
of town on business.

Families will be looking for vacation
ideas and places to go closer to home in
these very difficult times for many.
Please remember that the Buckeye
Lake Yacht Club is close and friendly.
We are a historical land mark and many
come from afar to view our history. Be
a part of our history and ask your
friends to be a part too. Most of our
entertainment is affordable (free), and
our menu is reasonable. Many hours

( )1ave gone into making this the best

place to spend your spring and summer
days. Please join us for a fun filled

Race & Regatta

First of all,
thank you to
everyone who
came out and
supported our
Annual porch
picnic and elec-
tions on Sept.

13. Inmy tran- ‘

sition out of Governor
Race and Scott Evans
Regatta

Governor this year I look forward to the
great success that I am sure our newly
elected board will continue to have in
2010.

Even though the race and regatta sea-
SOll is starting to wind down, don’t for-

time. Oh, you
can just relax too
I forgot to men-
tion that.

The economy
is very difficult
these days and
we don’t really
see things get-
ting any better in
the near future.
If you find it dif-
ficult at this time to continue your
membership don’t forget that you can
take a demit. If you would like more
information on this please contact
Charles McClenaghan who will serve
as Membership Chair for 2009-2010.
He can be reached at 614-718-4383 or
Charles@lLawDublin.com. He will be
happy to explain how it works. All of
our members are very important to the
well being of the Buckeye Lake Yacht
Club and we need all of you to help
keep the tradition and history alive. The
Buckeye Lake Yacht Club is 103 years
old and will continue to endure change.

Governor
Jeryne Peterson

get that we are still racing every
weekend up until the weekend of Oct
10th for the Annual George Fisher
Snowball Regatta weather permitting. [
would also like to say thank you to Don
Day for the tremendous amount of time
and support he has provided to me this
year. | definitely don’t think the season
would have gone as smoothly as it did
without him. Thank you Will and our
board for another awesome year and
congratulations to our new
Commodore, Don Harris.

See you at the club.

FALL WORK DAY - Oct. 25

The directories are available at the
club. You will be able to pick them up
at the bar, or ask your servers and they
can get you one. The directory will not
be fancy but will be functional. Some
times something is better than not hav-
ing anything at all. Also you can go to
our web site www.buckeyelakeyc.com
for all upcoming events, menu specials,
hours of operation and to contact your
club Board of Governors, Commodore,
or Trustees.

Be sure to notice that [ am starting a
new part to our LOG. Welcome
Aboard to our newest members and
their families. Remember pictures are
always welcome. Everyone enjoys see-
ing pictures of the good times with
friends and families.

I hope to see everyone very soon at
the club.

WELCOME
ABOARD!

Robert and Patricia Landman are
the newest members of BLYC! Natives
of Long Island, New York, Bob and
Patricia have been married for 58
years. They moved to Newark in 2001
to be close to their daughter and son-
in-law, Walter and Denise Palawsky
and grandchildren.

Bob retired from a tool rental com-
pany he owned in New York. He
enjoys golf and is very handy around
the house. He is a member of the
Rotary, SCORE, and is a volunteer at
Licking County Memorial Hospital.
Patricia enjoys quilting, embroidery
and cooking. Upon visiting the Club
for the first time, they were impressed
with the beauty of the view, the tradi-
tion of the Club, and the genuine
friendliness of the members. Keep alert
for a slight New York accent then
introduce yourself to Bob and Patricia!




CHARLES H. MCCLENAGHAN, LLC
Attorney & Counselor at Law

& ESTATE & FINANCIAL
PLANNING
4 SMALL BUSINESS
¢ REAL ESTATE
4 PROBATE

614 — 718 — 4383

Dublin Office: Newark Office:

5080 Tuttle Crossing Blvd. 843 North 21* Street
Suite 300 Suite 108

Dublin, OH 43016 Newark, OH 43055

WWIW.LAWDUBLIN.COM

INTERIOR DECORATIONS

614-863-2866
www.zinteriordecorations.com
zinteriors@aol.com

Specializing in:
Custom Window treatments

Furniture and Accessories
New Build Selections and Design

From The Manager

During the search for a new chef I went through many
resumes and interviewed several chef candidates and ,
Matthew Langstaff was in the top five from the get go. Many
saw the beauty of the club instantly and one man said “it
would be a lot nicer walking over our bridge to work than
across an asphalt parking lot”. I instilled in everyone that we
do not need fine dining or gourmet cuisine. The chef’s spe-
cial menu allows us to bring new offering to the standard
menu.

Winter hours for the club are coming sooner than we think.
Our intent is to keep the pool and the pool bar open as long
as the season permits. Thank you for all you support at our
events this summer and I hope we served you well. Thank
you and take care.

David
From The Chef

My first three weeks at the Yacht Club have been very
enjoyable. My orientation and the transition have gone
smoothly. I have been able to reorganize the kitchen and
bring standards up above par.

I look forward to meeting all the members and plan on
bringing my culinary influence to the dinning rooms. We
have a great kitchen crew. I will pass my culinary skills to 4
them. ) )

My first goal it to improve on the quality of the menus
while maintaining reasonable pricing. I would like to say I
am glad to be here and I want to excel as the Buckeye Lake
Yacht Club’s Chef..

Thanks

REMINDER

HANDICAPPED PARKING SPACES ARE

RESERVED FOR MEMBERS
WITH HANDICAPPED
STICKERS

Place Your Ad Here!

Business card size ad (3 2"x 2”) - $35/issue (minimum 3
issues) or $400 for year

Quarter-page ad (32" x4 %) -

$60/issue (minimum 3 issues) or $650 for year

For questions, please contact Governor Charles 4
McClenaghan
at 614-718-4383 or

email Charles@LawDublin.com




Auxiliary Update

The September Auxiliary meeting was our Annual
Meeting. The following new officers were elected:

President: Carole Donnelly
Vice President:Marcia Henderson
Treasurer: Ro Miller
Secretary: Gail Beck

Outgoing President Cherry Shain thanked everyone for
their support during the past year. She commended Joyce
Thorpe for all of her work in making the Fashion Show a
success and thanked Marcia Henderson for a great job on the
Silent Auction. The showcase has been very successful also
this year with the help of Roxanne Bailey and Liz Plotts.
Great job ladies!

President Carole Donnelly encouraged everyone to get
involved and make suggestions. Members present at the
meeting were asked to sign up for committees for next year.
Our current fundraiser is a raffle for a reserved parking
place. The winner will be announced at the Club’s
Christmas Party. Sally Day volunteered to be in charge of
our raffles for next year. Tracey Davis also volunteered to
head up a committee to look into replacing the bar stools.

If you haven’t noticed, the landscaping and flowers around
‘he Club have been beautifully taken care of by Donna
Parker and her daughter, Connie Loudermilk. Connie has
her own landscaping business (Gardens Only) and has done
a great job helping us. Thank you Donna and Connie for all

of your hard work this year. This is a huge job and arrange-
ments were discussed for next year having volunteers plus
hiring a professional landscape person to help out on this
project.

Our October meeting will be held on October 8 at the
Devine’s Farm and will feature a handicapped accessible
hayride plus pumpkin painting! You won’t want to miss it.
For those interested, carpooling will be available at the Club.
Please call the Club (740-929-9941) to make your reserva-
tions.

Gail Beck, Secretary

MARK YOUR CALENDAR
BLYC Auxiliary

Upcoming Events

Pumpkin Painting & Hay Rides
at Devine Farms. Includes a
boxed lunch and hot spiced
cider (BYOB)

Nov 12 Wine Tasting and Flower
Arranging w/Michelle DiSantis

Oct 8

Dec 10 Christmas Party

Details To Follow

Classic Car Show
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Wednesday

Club

740-929-9941

All dates and times subject to change.
Check this month’s Log for updates.
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The 2008-2009 Board
Commodore Will Price
Vice Commodore Don Harris
Bar & Kitchen
Governor Scott Evans
Race & Regatta
Secretary-Treasurer Keith Dotson
Governor John Sproat
Entertainment
Governor Gail Fisher-Mulvey
Junior Sailing
Rear Commodore Rick Henderson
House & Grounds
Governor Bob Zeiher
Rentals & Docks
Governor Jeryne Peterson
Membership
Governor Chas McClenaghan

Publications

The Trustees
Commodore John Geiger
Commodore Steve Harris
Commodore Mark Russell

Commodore Ray Kent
Commodore Joe Campbell

2009 Standing Committees

Commodore’s Association Commodore Nick De Santis

I-LYA Delegate ......cceueennee Commodore Gus Schell

Alternate: i e John Geiger
Blue Gavel..... .Commodore Steve Harris
ElectiCaptaint.................ooiiiidiiiiinae Stone Parker

Thistle Fleet Captain.....
Junior Fleet Captain......

.. Walter Grubb, Jr.
... Fritz Schilling

Power Fleet Captain.......ccccoovvcccuvunnnncece Rick Groff
Fleet Measurer .........cccoeveveeerecuereerenennnne Russ Green
Fleet Surgeons........c.cccccvucunnnne Dr. Richard Walters

Dr. Don Harris
Fleet Chaplain.......c.coccccvvnnnnnnn. Fr. Mike Gribble

Parliamentarian..

. Commodore Frank Foster I11

5109 North Bank
Watkins Island
P.O. Box 867
Buckeye Lake, OH 43008

IMPORTANT DATES

October

3-4 Snowball Regatta
8 Board/Auxiliary Meeting

10 OSU Tailgate Party
Traditional Octoberfest

17 OSU Tailgate Party
Thistle Fall Finale

18 Thistle Fall Finale

23 Family Movie Night -
Ghostbusters

24 OSU Tailgate Party

25 Fall Work Day

31 Haunted Yacht Club

Annual Halloween Party

Change of Address
Q1 For the winter 1 For the summer
1 For Good
The following is the address my mail should be sent

[ For a short time

to, effective:

Street Address

City, State,

Mail To: BLYC, P.0. Box 867, Buckeye Lake, Ohio
43008 or Fax To: 740-929-2123

Zip

http://lwww.buckeyelakeyc.com

Photographer
& Editor

Governor
Charles
McClenaghan
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2009 Standing Committees

Historian....c..ccoocceeen. Commodore Frank Foster 111
Insurance.......cccceeevnrennnne Al Wing and Mark Scarrett
Audit....ociieece e Bob Baldwin

... Commodore Howard Clark
Antique Boat Show ...... Commodore Nick De Santis
Commodore Howard Clark

Commodore Jim Shriner

Perpetual Fund ...

Keith Eschbaugh

Snowball Regatta...cveeverurccrereccrnneenenes John Watson
Annual Golf Quting .....cuvveeerreeveencenennne Matt Davis

Commodore Frank Foster IV and Rob Sanders
Bob Dye Memorial Poker Run............ Steve Romine
Gun Club Lee Glenn

Commodores’ Steak Fry... Commodore Mike Jacobs
Good Neighbor Committee. Comm. Jim Thompson

Club Phone
(740) 929-9941

Auxiliary Board
President Cherry Shain
Vice President Carol Donnelly
Secretary Judy Bair
Treasurer Roe Miller
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